
SPENCER COUNTY ELECTION OARD MEETING-PUBLIC TEST

Tuesday, March 28, 2022, LO:OO am -Voter Registrations Office

Gina Pennington called the public test to order. Also present Jerriann Burroughs, serving as proxy for Board President Jeff Lindsey,

Clerk Darrell Stephens and Cassie Miller who was sitting in for VR Officer Sandy Wilkinson- Mike Yaggi and Will Morrow of Microvote
were present to conduct the public test of Spencer County voting equipment. There were no members ofthe public or media
present.

Machines selected for the test were 9120,9727 and9746. All voting and tabulation results were correct. Machines and tabulations
were zeroed out 1n preparation for the May 3, 2022 primary election, All paperwork from the test was placed in a manila envelope,
dated and put on file in the Voter Registration office. IEC-9 and 10 forms, certifying the test, were completed and will be filed with
the lndiana Election Division.

The public test was concluded at L1:35 a.m..

Respectfu ubmitted,

Darrell L. Stephens, Secretary

Gino Penningtons


